INTENT TO AWARD NOTICE

TO: Bidders

FROM: Deltecia Jones, Procurement Manager

DATE: April 4, 2024

RE: Bid 23-08 for TSA Office Expansion Project, Raymond James Stadium

Please be advised that bids regarding the above-referenced service were received on Tuesday, April 2,
2024 at 10:00a.m. The Invitation to Bid was released to multiple prospective bidders via TSA’s mailing list,
DemandStar, and Vendor Link. Two (2) prospective companies submitted bids according to the terms and
provisions of the bid document.

It is the staff’s recommendation that the bid received from Dones Construction, LLC of Apollo Beach,
Florida be accepted as the most responsive and responsible bidder meeting requirements and
specifications for a cost of $124,375.

Let this notice serve as Intent to Award this bid award to Dones Construction, LLC.

Bids Evaluated By: Deltecia Jones, Procurement Manager
Joshua Munk, Director of Facilities
David Moss, VP of Stadium Operations

cc: Bid File



